

الصف العاشر الوحدة 2



Q1: Read the paragraph and answer the questions.

Scientists in Papua New Guinea have recently discovered a rainforest that has existed for thousands of years atop a mountain. This unique rainforest, hidden within the crater of a massive volcano, is located over 2,500 meters above sea level. Its remote and challenging location has made it nearly impossible to access, even for the local people who live on the slopes of Mount Bosavi.

In 2009 CE, an international team of scientists explored this hidden ecosystem and uncovered an extraordinary array of plants and animals. Among **their** discoveries were brightly colored, tiny frogs; unusual species of fish; rare bats and spiders; a kangaroo resembling a small bear; and a giant rat the size of a cat. This remarkable rainforest provides a glimpse into a world that has remained untouched for centuries.

- 1. Who discovered the new rainforest on Mount Bosavi?
- 2. How long has the rainforest existed at the top of the mountain?
- 3. What unusual animals did the scientists find in the rainforest?
- 4. Why has the rainforest remained hidden for so long?
- 5. The pronoun "their" in the second paragraph refers to what?
- 6. Do you think rainforests are important and should be preserved? Why/Why not?
- 7. In your opinion, how can we contribute to the protection of rainforests?

| Q 2: | - Complete the sentences with the words from the box. |
|-------------|--|
| 1. | Many in the rainforest are used to make medicines. |
| 2. | Logging and deforestation have caused several animal species to become |
| 3. | The Amazon rainforest is essential for producing much of the world's |
| 4. | Cutting down trees for farming is called and is a major threat to rainforests. |



الصف العاشر الوحدة 2



5. Rainforests cover only a small percentage of the Earth's ______ but are home to countless species.

Q3. Put each of these words in a full sentence

1. Oxygen:

2. Logging:

3. Habitant:

Q4: Correct the verbs between brackets using the present perfect tense.

- 1. I _____ the Children's Museum. (visit)
- 2. We _____ working on the science project. (not finish)
- 3. Nader ______ to England. (travel)
- 4. I _____ my mother. (call)
- 5. They _____ the rainforests. (not save)
- 6. _____ you ____ their photographs? (see)



الص<mark>ف العاشر</mark> الوحدة 2



Q5: The following sentences are wrong. Underline the mistake then correct it.

- 1. Julia has been to Ajloun Forest Nature Reserve yet.
- 2. Julia has already taken some photos.
- 3. Julia hasn't already seen the hyenas and wolves.
- 4. Julia hasn't seen the Roman Theatre in Jerash already.
- 5. Julia hasn't stayed in the cabins at the nature reserve yet.

| Q6: Write a paragraph about why we should protect the rainforest. First, write about why the rainforest is important. Then, write about how we can save it. | |
|---|--|
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |

Best of luck, Dears